10.

COMMUNITY FACILITIES ANNUAL USE REPORT, 2000/01

The Board was in receipt of a report, from the Assistant Community Adviser, which detailed the
community usage of the three (Council-owned, and managed) facility halls, being the Riccarton
Community Centre, Hei Hei Community Centre, and the Waimairi Road Community Centre.

Overall percentage usage ranged from 45% to 60%, with two of the halls achieving usage increases of
11% and 18%.

Two of the halls recovered full operating costs from revenue hire, the third being 11% below full cost
recovery.

In receiving the report, the Board has referred the annual reports to its Community Affairs Committee
for analysis and discussion on future plans, increased usage etc.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


